
Cedar Hill Middle School Open House

Tuesday, January 21st, 2020

Grade 6 Combined Concert Band


Dear Music Parents, 

Since our grade 6 concert bands did such a good job at our Winter Concert, they have been asked to 
perform at our upcoming Cedar Hill Middle School Open House on Tuesday, January 21st at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Cedar Hill Gym. They will be performing as one ensemble for the grade 5 parents and students 
of our feeder schools and will be representing our school and music program. 

Concert Band students are asked to perform in their music uniform (music t-shirt and black bottoms) 
and arrive at 6:40 p.m. in the Music room for warm-up. 

Music students are still able to purchase a music t-shirt for $15, however at this point in the year, only 
large sizes are available (cheques payable to CHMPA or online through our school website); if 
students do not own their own music shirt, please have them arrive at 6:30 p.m. to sign-out a music 
shirt.  We also have black pants available for students to borrow. 

Unfortunately, parents are not welcome to watch them perform as the teachers and administrators want 
the focus on the presentation as a whole and the incoming grade 5 families.  Students will be given a 
small snack after the performance in the choir room and may be picked up at 7:50 p.m. 

In harmony, 

Mrs. Cindy Romphf 
Music Director 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
CHMS Open House Tuesday, January 21st at 7:00 p.m.

Please hand in to Mrs. Romphf by Friday, January 17th, 2020 

Student Name: ________________________________ 

o I will allow my child to perform at the Cedar Hill Open House and will  

       ensure they will arrive at 6:40 p.m. in their music uniform. 

o My child will NOT be participating in this event.  

Parent Signature: _________________________________


